
 
 

Urgent Notice to the Guardians 

 

The School will remain close till 30th June’2019 vide the order 

of W.B.B.S.E ( Memo No-74/pres/19 dated -03/05/2019). 

But at present we are receiving a handsome number of 

prayers from the Guardians of class X and XII in which they 

have requested us to RESUME normal classes from the 1st 

week of June’ 2019. 

Under such circumstances the Managing Committee of the 

School is going to take decision after consulting the 

appropriate authority on 25th May’2019.Therefore, the 

guardians are requested to forward their opinions in 

WRITTEN form in the drop box kept at the School Office on or 

before 24th May’2019. 

        By Order 

        Head Master 

 


